
     

July 14, 2020              For Immediate Release 

 

Changes to COVID-19 support programs 
 

The Nunatsiavut Government wishes to advise Beneficiaries residing within 

the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area of changes to the following COVID-19 

support programs: 

 

The Emergency Heat Subsidy has been suspended for the month of August 

and will be re-evaluated in September. This applies to both home-heating fuel 

and electricity. 

 

As well, the weekly fuel allotment under the Marine Harvesters Support 

Program is being reduced to 25 litres. This change is effective immediately.  
 


